
Marc Erik Elias
MElias@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.202.434.1609
F. +1.202.654.9126

March 25, 2020

VIA E-MAIL

CELA@fec.gov

Federal Election Commission
Office of Complaints Examination and Legal Administration
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Ross:

We write as counsel to Theresa Greenfield, Theresa Greenfield for Iowa, and Theresa Kehoe, in 
her official capacity as Treasurer (“Respondents”), regarding the complaint in MUR 7717 (the 
“Complaint”).  Designation of counsel forms for the Respondents are enclosed.

Respondents received the Complaint on March 18, 2020. As we adjust to new restrictions in the 
wake of the Coronavirus, Respondents require more time to review the complaint, organize 
necessary information, and draft a response. Accordingly, Respondents respectfully request that 
the time for response be extended by ninety days, until July 1, 2020.

Respondents believe a ninety-day extension is both necessary and fair given the measures being 
taken across the country, including by other federal government agencies. We appreciate your 
consideration of this request.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at at Cweisman@perkinscoie.com if you have any questions 
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Marc E. Elias
Aria C. Branch
Courtney T. Weisman
Counsel to Respondents

Digitally signed 
by Kathryn Ross 
Date: 2020.03.26 
12:11:07 -04'00'
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